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Industry visit to Viatris Pharmaceuticals 
 

M. Pharmacy regulatory affairs 1st and 2nd year students along with faculty members, Dr Trapti Saxena and Dr D 
Prasanthi visited Viatris on 17.08.2023. Assistant General Manager Mr. Masihuddin Md and Assistant 
Manager Mr. Santosh Nagare from Viatris welcomed the students and introduced about the company and the 
working of the regulatory department. Mr. Masihuddin delivered a presentation on CTD Dossier preparation and 
submission. 

Both the coordinators in the industry highlighted the importance of ICH guidelines, FDA regulations and provided 
valuable information on the submission procedures in regulatory affairs. They showed few important databases to 
the students and enlightened their knowledge about various skills required to work as regulatory scientist. One more 
presentation was given by Mr Mahisuudin and Mr Santosh on pharmacopeial monographs.  The students could get 
an idea on working and overall functioning of Regulatory affairs department. The industrial visit was a very good 
learning experience for the students. 

The visit was coordinated by Dr Trapti Saxena, Associate Professor, GPRCP. 

    


